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The Plasrefine proposal, although necessary for our long term processing of NSW plastics is entirely unsuitable 
in the location proposed in the southern highlands. An outstanding area of natural beauty, tourism destination, 
farming and rural centre, it is unnecessary to locate this facility here. There are surely better situated brown 
field site more suitable where previous precautionary infrastructure is already in place to prevent pollution 
from such industry. 

This development is not in keeping with the proposed innovation park that is in development for the area which 
is going to great effort to protect the surrounding environment with choice of light industries and research.  

I have great concern over Plasrefine's safeguards to the environment and its mitigation on locals living close by, 
without further infrastructure, which Plasrefine will not have to bear financial or social responsibility.  

Please do not force this development on this area and consider more appropriate and established sites. 

Thank you. 
 

 




